
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A friendly reminder from the City of Deming,  

 

  We are asking everyone to please be cautious when driving on 

roadways where there are large puddles. Please be friendly to your 

friends and neighbors. As you are driving down flooded streets, 

please drive slowly to prevent splashing or pushing of water into 

nearby houses.  
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